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23rd May 2018
Dear Parents,

Half-Term Holiday

Half-Term break begins next week. School finishes this Friday, 25th May, at the usual time (3:00pm) and the children are off for two weeks, returning on Monday 11th June. We constantly educate our children about staying safe in all environments, particularly on and around the roads and near any construction sites. I am sure you continue the same message at home.

Dinner Money
We are coming towards the end of the school year. Could I please ask that any parents with outstanding balances contact the school office as soon as possible. Please note that all school dinners must be paid in advance.
Sports Day
Weather permitting, we will be holding the annual school Sports Day on the school field on Wednesday 27th June. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day will be held from 9:10 am and  Sports day for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be from 1:10pm. Nursery will be holding their Sports Day from 9:10 am on Thursday 28th June.
Cycling to School
It is great to see so many of our children leading active lives. We have seen an increase in children cycling to school and parking their bikes in the school cycle racks. If your child comes to school on their bicycle please ensure that they get off their bikes when they arrive at the school gates and walk their bicycles to the racks. The same goes at the end of the day. Bicycles must be pushed while the children are on the school playground and premises.
Wishing you all an enjoyable break and hoping the weather is kind! Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely

Ray Moloney
DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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